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4 March 2022 
Committee Secretary 
Community Support and Services Committee 
Email: cssc@parliament.qld.gov.au 

Dear Committee Secretary, 

RE: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL
2022 (BILL)

I wish to formally advise that I do not support the Bill nor the extension of the state of emergency. 

Two years is more than enough time to be living under the conditions of a state of emergency.  

That two years has seen the eroding of communities through segregation and the devastation of the small and medium
business sector.   

The Palaszczuk government has been remiss in the handling of COVID by exposing the Queensland population to an
experimental treatment that has no data to support it, no risk/benefit data and no long term safety record.  In addition the
reporting and data collecting of vaccine harm is sub standard, dodgy to say the least.  

We, the public entrusted you to serve all fairly and equitably; this includes the wellbeing of the whole community.  You
have instead perpetrated abuses of power and in doing so crossed the line from service into power tripping.  This is
evident in the reduction and suspension of individual rights and freedoms.  These rights and freedoms need to be restored
asap and an extension of the SOE is contraindicated and not warranted.

In cahoots with main stream media you have spread fear of COVID causing segregation, isolation, mistrust and hatred
within communities.  This is not acceptable.  The harm to the collective psyche of Queenslanders is evident in the
exclusion, suspicion, mistrust even abuse directed at anyone who exercised their right to choose not to vaccinate, or wear
a mask.  

There are a growing number of scientists, virologists, immunologists, and medical practitioners who stand against the
scientific fraud that has been perpetrated at oftentimes at personal cost. 

You have a responsibility to all Queenslanders and we are watching you more closely than ever before.  A vote against an
extension of the SOE is a vote for rights and freedoms of Queenslanders.  I ask, no demand that you VOTE AGAINST the
SOE and set aside your agendas and do what we charged you to do - take care of the rights and wellbeing of all
Queenslanders. 

Regards
Gayle Munn

https://phmpt.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/5.3.6-postmarketing-experience pdf?fbclid=IwAR169pCE1cUIYNOLL03DGhV6CYoaf0jF0Dv-
u68X2V7BmgUyq5GY25XhOQE

https://app.powerbi.com/view?
r=eyJrIjoiMGVjYjhkMjMtMzhjMy00OWRkLWJlNWItNjM0NzI0NjhiNTlkIiwidCI6IjlkZWYwNTBlLTExMDUtNDk1ZC1iNzUzLWRhOGRiZTc5MGVmNyJ9

https://ourworldindata.org/covid-hospitalizations
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